
 

                                         

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

December 1, 2018 

Arbury Families, 

I enjoyed seeing so many of you during conferences last month.   Thank you so 

much for taking the time to partner with us in order to provide the best 

education possible for your child.  I was excited to hear from teachers that 

conferences went well, and we have such a supportive community. I would also 

like to say thank you to our STARS volunteers and families who provided lunch 

during conferences.   It was delicious and very much appreciated. 

Here is a look at the month ahead:   

NWEA MAP Testing-Students will be taking their winter benchmark next 

week December 4-7. 

Holiday Program- Our Holiday Program will be held on December 11.  

Please see the attached handout regarding specific times to attend.   Please be 

aware that each family will be given 6 tickets.  You will need to present the 

tickets for entrance to the program.  Tickets will be sent home with the oldest 

child in each family on Monday. STARS has also sent home a raffle for front 

row seats and a parking pass for the Holiday Program.   Please see the flyer that 

was sent home on Thursday.  We look forward to celebrating the Holiday 

Season with you and your family.    

Holiday Party-Our STARS is again working on the details for a whole school 

Holiday party.   Please be sure to see information regarding sign up from 

STARS for helping at the party on the 21st.   

Have a wonderful Holiday Season!     

Mrs. Boss 

 

 

Important Dates 

  
December 4-7  NWEA Testing 
December 5   Cook’s Night Out-Portillos  
December 7  SHEF Pizza Day 
   Flag Friday 
December 11   Winter Program (Enter door 18)  
December 12  Board Meeting  
   First Grade Fieldtrip 
December 13  Hot Lunch  
December 14  Festive Friday 
December 18  SHJH Holiday Band/Choir Tour 
December 19   AVIC  1st/2nd 
December 21   Holiday Party 1st-4th 

 Festive Friday  
December 24-Jan 6 Winter Break 
 

 


